
 

CORPORATE 

  

 

  
 

Russell US Index Series Membership Correction 
 

22 May 2023 

Further to the Russell US Index Series additions and deletions lists available on 

https://www.ftserussell.com/resources/russell-reconstitution the following updates are being made. 
 

SRG - will no longer be added to the Russell 3000 as it has not emerged from bankruptcy protection   
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